
	

	

 

INFIRMARY REMINDERS 
 
 
Dear Moshava Parents,  
 
Camp is almost upon us and we at the infirmary have a few reminders for you.  
 
NO CAMPER WILL BE ALLOWED AT CAMP MOSHAVA WITHOUT HAVING A PROPERLY FILLED OUT 
MEDICAL FORM SIGNED BY YOU AND BY THE CHILD’S PHYSICIAN ON FILE VIA YOUR CAMPMINDER 
ACCOUNT. WE ALSO NEED A COPY OF YOUR PHARMACY/ MEDICATION PLAN CARD UPLOADED TO 
CAMPMINDER! PLEASE MAKE SURE TO TAKE CARE OF THIS ISSUE WELL IN ADVANCE!!!!  
 
If your child has any allergies or has any “as needed” medications, please have him/her bring them to 
camp. (All medications should have the child’s name, medication name, frequency needed and amount 
needed. We can only distribute medications that are properly labeled!) Beautiful trees and grass, dust 
and molds, all great irritants to the allergic, surround us.  
 
If your child has any eye drops, taken “as needed” for allergies, please send them along. He/she might 
need them and it will facilitate a quicker treatment and keep your child more comfortable.  
 
If your child has a history of asthma, currently active or even well controlled, we suggest you see 
his/her doctor before camp to update his/her medications and respiratory status.  
 
ALL PRESCIPTION MEDICATION NEEDS TO BE FILLED VIA J-DRUGS ONLY! EXCEPTIONS ARE: 
ENHALERS, EPI-PENS, OR LIQUID MEDICATIONS OR MEDICATIONS PRESCRIBED RIGHT BEFORE CAMP, 
WHICH NEED TO BE LABELED AND GIVEN TO THE BUS COUNSELOR WHO WILL DELIVER IT TO THE 
INFIRMARY.  
 
Lastly, if your child has had any exposure to Shigella or has any of the following symptoms- loose 
frequent stools, abdominal pain, vomiting or fever, please have him/her see their doctor before camp 
for evaluation.  
 
Please note that Moshava’s policy is to notify parents of any injury that requires a visit to the infirmary 
and any illness that requires treatment beyond simple daily pediatric issues.  
 
We are looking forward to a safe, healthy and fun summer. Your help in facilitating the above will 
guarantee a wonderful camp experience for your children.  
 
Thank you, 
The Marp Staff 
 


